BRUNSWICK SCHOOL BOARD
Facilities and Maintenance Committee
MINUTES

October 5, 2016
6:00 p.m.
Hawthorne Conference Room
46 Federal Street

School Board Members Present: Brenda Clough; Teresa Gillis; Corinne Perreault; Joy Prescott;
Sarah Singer; William Thompson

School Board Members Absent: Janet Connors; Rich Ellis; Jim Grant

Staff Members Present: Paul Perzanoski, Superintendent; Pender Makin, Assistant
Superintendent; Scott Smith, Building, Grounds & Food

Service Director

Guests: Jane Millett, Town Councilor; 6 Community Members

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance/Roll Call
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.

Adjustments to the Agenda
None

Approval of the September 21, 2016 minutes
Approved unanimously by Board members present

Public Comment
Lisa Decesare discussed the quality of Coffin facility and playground. Requested the

playground be fixed. Her daughter was injured while using the playground equipment.

Discussion and Planning:

Results of October 1, 2016 Meeting;

Expectations for October 19, 2016 Public Forum
The Board reviewed the meeting of October 1 with the neighbors around Jordan Acres.
Neighbors’ property questions may lead to a survey. Outdoor lighting was discussed and will be
considered for light and looks. Discussion also centered on the use of Facebook for future
events. PDT presented updated drawings and discussed how to move forward to the October 19,
2016 public forum. Discussion and consensus was reached for completing applications to the
State for Coffin and BJHS. The issue of having geothermal as a heat source was discussed and
moved on to the full Board. After the October 19 meeting the next committee meeting was
moved from November 2 to November 1 at 6:00 pm at Hawthorne.



Discussion: Track Sub-Committee
Bill Thompson

Sarah Singer

Rich Ellis

Adjournment
The meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m.

Paul K. Perzanoski, Secretary
Brunswick School Board



